
Kathy’s Run is a huge success! 
Kathy’s Run volunteers announced the total dollars raised as of 8 
p.m. the night before the race. That final amount increased to 

$51,000!!!!! 
Over 500 people participated in the first­ever Kathy’s Run for Pancreatic Cancer 
Research at Sir Wilfred Laurier Park on October 22, 2011. Many ran and some 
walked with family members, young and old. 

At race time, over $38,000 was raised for Pancreatic Cancer Canada. That 
number increased to approximately $48,000 after race­day donations and 
finally more than $51,000. The final totals blew everyone’s expectations out of 
the water. When organizers created the race, they hoped the race would 
attract 100 participants and raise $10,000. 

The committee would like thank all of their sponsors and supporters, but 
especially the participants who ran and walked to raise money for much­ 
needed early detection research. 

See you next year for the second 
annual Kathy’s Run!


